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Regarding the designated date of arrival.
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The designated date of arrival for the Spring 2023 admission exchange students

will be Tuesday, 4 April. A free airport shuttle bus will leave the Kansai airport at 3 P.M.

Please make sure to meet at a designated area, which is in front of a Starbucks Coffee
store in the Int’l arrival lobby of the airport, 15 minutes prior to the bus departure if you
wish to ride on the bus. Immigration procedure at the airport could take 1 or 2 hours (or
even more!). Therefore, please book a flight that will arrive well advance in time.

You will need to get to our campus on your own if you miss the bus. In that case,
you will need to arrive at the Int’l student dormitory by 5 P.M.

If you arrive to Japan prior to the designated date of arrival and plan on coming to
OKU from some other places in Japan on 4 April, please make sure to arrive at OKU
between 2 P.M. and 5 P.M. Please note that you can’t move into the dormitory before the
designated date of arrival.
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#¢Notice regarding COVID-19 related border control measures?>
There is a possibility that you need to submit “COVID-19 Negative Test Result Certificate
before departure” and/or take a PCR test upon arrival depending on your vaccination status
and country/region from where you enter into Japan. We strongly recommend you to check

what you need to prepare before departure.




